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Short Term Disability

Did you know 35.5%
of the population
Enrollment Began with disabilities is
between the ages of
18 and 64. That’s

why financial
experts recommend short term disability insurance as

SEPTEMBER 20TH part of a sound financial plan. It is a cost-effective way

to protect your income when you are unable to work

Effective Date due to illness or injury.

If you're suddenly unable to earn a paycheck due to
illness or an accident, having short term disability
insurance can replace a portion of your income during
the initial weeks of your disability. This can help you
cover your essential living expenses and safeguard your

savings.

Weekly payments: receive a portion of your salary for 3

months to 1 year, depending on your policy

Rehab incentives: coverage may include financial
incentives designed to help you transition back to work

Employees Easy claims filing: report claims online or by phone
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KEEP AN @ OUT FOR MORE INFORMATION.

PLEASE NOT E : Guardian plans will no longer be available effective November 1st




